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October 8, 2018 
 
Dear parents, guardians and caregivers, 
 
Today at Billy Green, we experienced a power outage just after 11 a.m.  
 
As a result of the outage, our emergency lights were activated. Facilities Management attended to our 
school and supplied us with backup lighting. 
 
We wanted to bring this to your attention in case your child mentions it. If you have any questions, 
please contact the school at 905-573-3505. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Meagan Wilson 
Principal 
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